
WILLIAM HEFFNER 
 
I am writing to support the commission's proposal to protect our natural resources by prohibiting
hydraulic fracturing in the Delaware River Basin, but I urge you to strengthen regulations that
would let drillers withdraw millions of gallons from our waters and send fracking wastewater here
for treatment. We need to protect our waters for all the people that use them for recreation. 

I am an angler and enjoy taking my grandchildren fishing. Many others such as boaters and campers
also enjoy using our clean and abundant waters in the DRB.

Thank you for taking this step to protect our environment for everyone who uses the waters in the
DRB.
 


